
 Polotsk CSMC 08 мая 2024

Dear Colleagues!

Please accept my most sincere congratulations on the great holiday - Victory Day!

May 9 is the day when we thank everyone who gave us peace and freedom, fought at the
front and in the rear, and revived the country in the difficult post-war years. Veterans paid a
great price for the Victory; many are no longer with us today. But we remember their military
glory!

I wish you and your loved ones good health, prosperity, peaceful skies above your heads and
confidence in the future!

Director of RUE "Polotsk CSMS" A.N. Shestakov


